
Walter Williams - Re: Petition #1831 - Questions

From:    "David O'Connor" <daveoconnor313@gmail.com>
To:    Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Date:    4/24/2018 11:54 AM
Subject:   Re: Petition #1831 - Questions

 
Mr. Williams,
 
Thank you for contacting me about the Petition of Detroit Community Outreach to have the side alley 
closed that is adjacent to our property located at 3726 Glynn Court, Detroit.
 
I understand from our conversation that, going forward, the Petition will be amended to request a 
closure of the whole alley (that is, the entire width of the alley rather than just half the width) from 
Glynn Court to the back line of our property, which coincides with the south edge of the rear alley. If 
said closure is possible, that would be exactly what our organization desires. And this is for the 
purpose of increased security. We do not wish or intend to build any structure on the alley; we only 
wish to erect a security fence on that side of our property.
 
If you have any further questions, or need any other information, please do not hesitate to contact me 
again.
 
Thank you,
Dave O'Connor
 
Corporate Secretary
Detroit Community Outreach
 
 
On Mon, Apr 23, 2018 at 2:33 PM, Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov> wrote: 

Good afternoon Mr. O'Connor:
My name is Mr. Walter Williams from the City of Detroit, Department of Public Works, City Engineering, 
Survey Bureau and I'm the one who is working on your Petition. I have a few questions so can you give 
me a call at 313 224-3970. I'm at his number from 8 am to 4 pm.
 
Sincerely
Walter L. Williams
Sr. GIS Support Technician
Survey Bureau
City Engineering Division
Department of Public Works
313-224-3970
williamswl@detroitmi.gov
Mike Duggan, Mayor 
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